
        Public Open House #1 

 

 

Traffic Management and Mitigation Study 
in the Leslieville Community 

 
 

The City is hosting the first Public Open House for the Traffic Management and Mitigation Study 
within the Leslieville Community where you can learn more about the project, ask questions, and 
share your comments. 
 
Details are as follows: 
  
 Date:       Wednesday, July 18, 2018 
 Time:       4:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
        Presentation by the City and IBI Group at 6:00 pm 
 Place:      Morse Street Junior Public School 
        180 Carlaw Avenue 
        Toronto, ON M4M 2R9  
 
Proposal 
IBI Group has been retained by the City of Toronto to undertake the Traffic Management and 
Mitigation Study within the Leslieville Community. The study area is bound by Queen Street East to 
the north, Leslie Street to the east, Lake Shore Boulevard East to the south and McGee Street (Booth 
Avenue south of Eastern Avenue) to the west. 
 



 

 
The first Public Open House is being held to receive your input, comments, and concerns on this study. 
Information presented will include existing traffic conditions, alternatives being considered, and mitigation 
measures.   
 
Information will be displayed in an open house format, with a formal presentation followed by an 
interactive workshop. Representatives from the City and the Consultant will be present to answer 
questions and discuss next steps. 
 
If you would like to provide us with your comments, require additional information, or would like to join 
the project mailing list, please contact the Project Manager as noted below. You can also visit the 
study website for more information and updates at: www.toronto.ca/leslievilletrafficstudy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You may also contact Councillor Paula Fletcher, Ward 30, at 416-392-4060. 
 
Notice to correspondents: 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act.  With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the 
public record. 
 
Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible.  Other reasonable 
accommodation or assistive services for persons with disabilities may be provided with adequate 
notice.  Please contact Satbinder Pabla, at satbinder.pabla@toronto.ca with your request.  The City of 
Toronto is committed to taking the necessary steps to ensure compliance with the Accessibility for 
Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 
 

 

Satbinder Pabla 
Project Manager 
City of Toronto 
Metro Hall 
55 John Street, 17th Floor 
Toronto, ON M5V 3C6 
416-338-5388 
satbinder.pabla@toronto.ca 


